
 
 
 
 

 
 
QUOTE OF THE WEEK: "Peace is a journey of a thousand miles and it must be taken one step at a time.”  

                   by Lyndon B. Johnson 
SEL WORD OF THE MONTH:  “Empowerment” 
UPCOMING LHTV REPORTERS:  Patrick Pisano, Caroline Coyne (6B)  
LHTV MUSICIAN:  Megan McGloin (6O’D) 
SCHOOL STORE:  Aidan DeGennaro, Cam Starkins (6C) 

BUS CALLERS:  Carolyn Chase, Casey Schneider (6O’D) 
 
 

Monday 
4/11 

ELA Make-ups 
 
 

Tuesday  
4/12 

ELA Make-ups 
LHS/PTG Meeting – LT  9:15AM 
Board of Ed Meeting  8PM  
 

Wednesday  
4/13 

NYS Math Testing Day #1 
 
 

Thursday 
4/14 

NYS Math  Testing Day #2 
 
 

Friday  
4/15 

NYS Math Testing Day #3 
Shirt Day   
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SELECT CHORUS 

Select Chorus Rehearsal is scheduled for April, 15, May 6, 13 and 20.  All rehearsals end at 4PM and are mandatory.  
Concert is May 26 at 7pm in the PAC. 
 

TRAIN LIKE A SUPER HERO 
The Physical Education Department is proud to present Train Like a Super Hero.  Hollywood Superhero trainer, 
Don Saladino, is coming to Lloyd Harbor April 18, 19 and 20.  Fitness, diet, nutrition and living a healthy lifestyle 
will be some of the subjects discussed.  Don’t forget to bring your sneakers to Physical Education class as Mr. 
Saladino guides students through a Super Hero workout.  Get ready to discover the Super Hero inside of you!  

 
 

THE FRIDAY NOTES 
Lloyd Harbor School - April 8, 2016 



 
 

SCHOOL STORE  
The Student Council is sponsoring a donation drive for the CSHHS fashion show. 

 
BOARD OF EDUCATION 

The next regular Board of Education meeting will be held on Tuesday, April 12th, at the DO.  

 
 
FROM THE LHS/PTG 

 
Message from the PTG 

At the March meeting, the Board presented the option of Amanda Light moving to VP and Rosanna Prestia to fill 
the empty co-committee chair position. This announcement will run in Friday Notes until the April meeting. The 
PTG Association will vote at the April meeting which is Tuesday, April 12th at 9:15AM in the Little Theater.    

 
Meeting  

The PTG meeting has moved to Tuesday, April 12th at 9:15 in the Little Theater. This is a date change from the 
district calendar. 
 

6th Grade Event  
The next 6th grade activity with West Side is coming soon!  Where:  Long Island Sports Hub, 165 Eileen 
Way Syosset; What:  Games, races and fun; When:  Sunday, April 10th, 6:00-8:00 pm.  Pizza and water will be 
served.  The form was sent via backpack. 
 

FOCUS 
Families of the Community United with School is accepting names for 2016-2017 FOCUS board or school 
representatives.   If interested, please email Angel Engel at: angelaengel2@hotmail.com  by May 31st.  

 
6th Grade Yearbook 

Here's how to order your child's 6th Grade Yearbook - go to  www.schoolannual.com    At the top, you will 
see a gray tab "Buy Your Student's Yearbook".   Follow the directions to place your order.  Yearbooks cost $40.  
Any questions, please contact Deneel Berlinghof, berlinghof1@gmail.com 
This link is also available on the PTG website, www.lhsptg.org  Click the "6th Grd Yearbook" tab in the top left 
corner. 

 
Box Tops 

We are collecting Box Tops!  Please bring in your box tops and deposit them in the plastic container outside the 
LHTV Newsroom (Room 107) to help us meet this year’s goal. 

 
      Lost and Found 
Please remember to label all items.  If you are missing anything, please check the Lost and Found located in the 
cafeteria.  Anything left in the Lost and Found without a name will be donated to the TriCYA on the 1st Thursday 
of each month.    
 

Empty Bowls 
See attached flier in the digital version of the notes for a great charity event on April 20th at LH School that your 
child helped to make special!  Also, check your child's backpack for flier! 
 

Spring Apparel Flash Sale 
The flash sale runs from April 5-15!  GEAR UP!!  https://lloydharbor2016.itemorder.com/sale 
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Lloyd Harbor School Art Department 

invites you to our 

EMPTY BOWLS 
Soup Dinner 

and 
Spring Art Expo 

Donations from: ' 

In Support of Long Island Cares Good-2-Go, Mac's, Sal D's, 
"futto Pazzo and more! 

When: Wednesday, April 20, 2016 
Join us any time between Sp.m. - 7p.m. 

Where: Lloyd Harbor School Cafe 

Cost: $5 per serving 

When you arrive enjoy a cup of soup, bread and dessert. 
You will be invited to take your child's bowl home as a symbolic reminder 

of the "Empty Bowl" you helped fill this evening. 
More information can be found at: www.emptybowls.net 

r------------------------------ - ------~ 
Please return this portion to Ms. McLam 

CHECKS SHOULD BE MADE OUT TO LHSPTG • WALK INS WELCOME! 

Family Name _____________________ _ 

#of Guests: Amount Enclosed: ------- ------



School 

IMPROVEMENT TEAM • NOMINATION 

We are in the process of our School Teams for the 2016-2017 
year. The purpose of SIT is to improve the educational performance of all students in the schools 
the team members in decision-making process. 

Each school's team consists of teachers, administrators and parents. One of our parent representatives 
each must be a parent of a special education student. Each team is required to meet at least 

once a month from to June, and to the extent possible, the meetings will be scheduled at the 
end a school One per per school is eligible for nomination. If 
you are currently sitting as a member of SIT, it is necessary to resubmit your name. The term of office 

for one year, not to exceed a term. 

and have the this very 
innovative 

Please indicate the school you wish to represent: 
as of September 2016. 

School (6 

would like to serve as a parent of a student with special needs. 
rt:>Ct:lffr::>Tl\1'3 per Your child must have an individualized 

Indicate the grade(s) your child(ren) will enter the fall of 2016: 
___ grade(s) 

Please write a brief sentence or two as to why you would like to serve as a SIT parent member. If you 
have any the SIT contact your 

Please return this form to the District Office to the attention of the CPC Chairperson, no later than April 
15th. 

Harbor Central School District 
The Francis Roberts Community Center 

75 Goose Hill Road 



April 25th_2gth 
9 a.m. - 12 p.m. 

Training provided by Excel Soccer 
Cost: $150 
Ages: 6-16 

Location: Lloyd Harbor School 

7 School Lane Huntington, NY 11743 

1 · ·Regisfei ·tiv Ap.rll~ is · ·· 1 

Via email to 

excelsoccer verizon.net 

Questions: 
Contact Megan Strout at: 

516-702-8597 

**All campers should bring soccer ball, shin guards, water, and a healthy snack 
*Rain Date April 29 

SPOTS .ARE UM ED, REGISTER TO D/:; V 



SEAHAWKS BOOSTER CLUB MEMBERSHIP - WHAT WE ARE ALL ABOUT 

The athletic program at Cold Spring Harbor High School is one of the finest and most 

successful anywhere. Our student's participation in athletics is extremely high. Since its inception, 

over 18 years ago, The Seahawks Booster Cub exisits for the benefit of ALL SPORTS. Through our 

fundraising efforts and your geneorsity, we have been able to purchase numerous items to enhance 

the existing athletic program and to allow our athletes to compete at the highest level. Three of the 

newest contributions that came from the Booster Club are: 

Path to Seahawk Field * New Community Message Board 

Trainers & AD Golf Carts * Tennis Court Wind Screen 

Ongoing, every year, we support activities, events & state of affairs such as: 

Senior Field Day * 7th Grade Orientation * Wall Plaques 

Scoreboard Maintenance* Message Board Maintenance* Retired Jersey Banners 

Stipend Athletes Travel Expenses All County &. Athletes Travel Expenses All State 

Assistance to Families of Students Athletes in Need of Help to Purchase Athletic Wear 

Sports Booster is your organization! 
Without the financial support from ALL OF YOU none of this would be possible!! 
Additional Athletic Contributions THE SEAHAWKS BOOSTER CLUB has made are: 

Baseball/Softball Dugouts * Track - Pole Vault 

Replacement a. Refurbishing of Championship Banners 

Automatic Electronic Defibrillators * Concession Stand Kitchen Equipment 

Ball Stop Safety System for Seahawk Field * Baseball and Softball Field Enhancements 

Fitness Equipment for the Weight Room * Diving Coach Stipend * Tennis Court Beautification 

Breakaway Outfield Fencing * Crew Team Coaches Boat and Motor * Travel Expenses for Teams 

Storage Shed for Track Equipment * Sign Boards for Track and Field and Swimming School Records 

Senior Field Day Lunch and Refreshments * Concession Stand Beverage Cooler and BBQ Dugout Cover 

Digital Message Board Wireless Digital Scoreboards for Baseball, Soccer, Softball, Girls Lacrosse, Field 

Hockey, Basketball, Volleyball and Wrestling 

WE ASK OF YOU TO PLEASE JOIN US IN OUR ONGOING EFFORTS TO KEEP THE 
SEAHAWKS BOOSTER CLUB GOING STRONG FOR MANY YEARS TO COME 

WE THANK YOU IN ADVANCE FOR YOUR SUPPORT!! 

PLEASE CHECK OUT OUR WEBSITE FOR IMPORTANT NEWS & UPDATES 

http://coldspringharbor.powermediallc.org/ 
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SEAHAWKS BOOSTER CLUB MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION 1
2015

-
2016 

With your participation and support we will continue to provide the best for our student 
athletes and their teams! 

Name 

Phone 

Address 

E-mail 

Grades of Children (circle all): Elementary 7 8 9 10 11 12 

*IMPORTANT PARENT /STUDENT BOOSTER CLUB HELPERS ARE NEEDED* 

Please consider this most rewarding position for our student athletes!! 

The __________ family wants to be BOOSTER CLUB HELPERS. 

Please indicate the best way(s) you can be contacted _________ _ 

$50 - Membership Fee 

Please make checks payable to: Seahawks Booster Club 

Mail to: Seahawks Booster Club 

C/O Karen Walters, 3 Pegs Court, Cold Spring Harbor NY 11724 

WE ASK OF YOU TO PLEASE JOIN US IN OUR ONGOING EFFORTS TO KEEP THE 
SEAHAWKS BOOSTER CLUB GOING STRONG FOR MANY YEARS TO COME 

WE THANK YOU IN ADVANCE FOR YOUR SUPPORT!!! 

PLEASE CHECK OUT OUR WEBSITE FOR IMPORTANT NEWS & UPDATES 

http:// coldsprinqharbor.powermediallc.orq/ 
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For Kids & Teens! Programs from Cold Spring Harbor 

Library's Youth Services Department. Registration Required! 

Science Weet< @ the Library 
Weather in a Jar Little ScientiStS: Noticing Nature 

for Children in grades K-2 for Children in ages 3 -5 with Adult 
Monday March 28 @ '1:30 pm Tuesday, April 22 @ 2:00 pm 

Watch your very own rainstorm come to life in a jar! Explore the world of science with books & activities. 

Super Science: Magnetic Detectives 

for Children in grades 3 -5 

Thursday, APrit 1'1 @ '1:30 pm 
Become a magnetic detective! Explore the world of science & magnetism and discover 

what does and doesn't stick to a magnet and why! 

Safeguard Smart: Credit Education for the Next Generation 
Monday, April 11 @ 7:00 p 

For teens and their parents. Develop a basic knowledge of budgeting, credit cards, 

and investing instruments. 

Practice SAT Test 
Saturday, April 16 @ 10 am - 2 pm 

Take a full-length exam sponsored by the Princeton Review 

For more information 
about any Kids 

Or Teen Programs, 
contact a Youth 

Services Librarian at 
the Cold Spring Harbor 

Library 
631-692-6820 

Programs and Services from the Information Services Department 

SWEET & SAVORY CREPES 
~OOKl NG D E:VfO k TA5Tli'<G 

Thursday, April 21 at 6:30pm 
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Cooking Demonstration & Tasting: 

Sweet & Savory Crepes 

Thursday, April 21at7pm 

Lucy Van Horn will demonstrate how to prepare a variety 

of crepe dishes. This program is open to adults and teens. 

Register in advance with your $5 cash or check, payable to 

the Cold Spring Harbor Library. 

Limited to 20 attendees. 

For more information about any Adult Program, contact Information Services 
at the Cold Spring Harbor Library at 631-692-6820. 



THE COLD SPRING HARBOR HIGH SCHOOL 

CLOTHING DRIVE 
[APRIL 4TH-14TH] 

There will be a box 
by the LHTV room! 

CLOTHING IS DONATED TO: 

THE ., I . 
rfStl!Ofl 

FOUNDATION 
PR0VIOING so1CCL SUPPLIES TO ';"!.:DENTS,,, NEED 

How The Fashion Foundation Operates 

Donate 
Designers. retailers, and 

individuals donate their samples 

or unwanted clothes, shoes, and 

accessores to The Fashion 

Foundation. 

2 
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Shop 
We sell the donated items at a 

fraction of the retail cost on our 

website. 

Provide 
With the money raised fro!'n 

sales. donations. and 

fundraisers. we buy schools the 

supplies their schools need and 

can not afford. 



:Jfunti718ton :JfistoricaC Society 
Presents 

Passport to the Past 
summer camp program 

Tending to the kitchen herb garden on the historic 
Kissam property. 

i,i I 

2016 Registration is Open! 
Time Travel takes on a whole new meaning! A unique 

summer camp designed to bring history to life! 

Offering 2 two-week, Monday through Friday, 
half-day summer camp sessions~ 9 am to 12 noon for 

children ages 7 to 12. 
Campers can wear colonial costumes, play old 

fashioned games, tour historical sites, handle various 
artifacts, and enjoy hands-on colonial-era activities 

· including: · 

Weaving, Candle Dipping 

Felting Wool, Maypole Celebration 

.REGISTRATION IN.FORMATION! 

$300 for Society members I $400 for non-members. · 
Family Membership fee to join Huntington Historical Society $60 (for a $100 savings per child) 

Session I .......................... July 11 to July 22 Session 11.. ....................... July 25 to August 5 

··························· ·· ~·~····~··························~························· 
PASSPORT TO THE PAST-2016 REGISTRATION FORM 

Refund policy: Tuition is refundable minus $30 registration fee 30 days prior to session start date. 

Parent's Name: ------------Camper's Name: ___ _...._ ___ Age: __ 
~ddress: ------------City: --------State: ___ Zip: __ _ 
Telephone:------------- Email:---------------­
Circle Session: Session I I Session II 
Amex/ Mastercard/ Visa/ Discover Credit Card: '-----------------­
Exp. Date: ,,. Security Code: -------------­
Make checks payable to: Huntington Historical Society 
Mail to: 2 High Street Huntington, NY 11743 Registration Fee: ____ _ 

(Optional $60.00) Society Membership: ____ _ 
TOTAL: ___ _ 

For more information please call 631 427-7045 ext 404 
The Huntington Historical Society is a private non-profit organization. 
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:=Cente. 
Junior Summer! 

Open House: April 9th & May 7th from 1 pm to 3pm 
The Waterfront Center offers full day and half day Junior Summer 

Programs for children in grades 1st through 12th. Sail, race, 

sniggle, kayak, and have fun at The WFC this summer! 

This notice is distributed as a community service by the school district. Such distribution should not be considered 

to be an endorsement or approval by the district of either the sponsor or the activity. Programs not affiliated or 

endorsed by the Oyster Bay - East Norwich CSD 

The WaterFront Center is a Not-For-Profit 501(c)3 Organization Fed Tax Id #11-3539597 

516-922-7245 * www.thewaterfrontcenter.org 
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Spring Break Programs 
When school~ out, WFC adventures are in! 

Marine Science Mornings 
Sign up for one day or the whole week online at www.thewaterfrontcenter.org! 

Schedule: April 25-April 29 Grades: K-2nd & 3rd-5th 

Time: lO:OOam-12:00pm Fee: s20 per day 

Topics Include: Marine Madness Monday, Turtle Tuesday, Wacky Whelk 

Wednesday, Tidal Thursday, and Fish Frenzy Friday 

STEAM Camp 
Sign up for whole week online at www.thewaterfrontcenter.org! 

Schedule: April 25-April 29 Grades: 5th- 8th 

Time: 12:3opm-2:3opm Fee: s100 tor the week 

Topics Include: Wind Power, Boat Building, and Simple Machines 

1 West End Avenue* Oyster Bay, NY 11771 * 516-922-7245 * info@thewfc.org * www.thewaterfrontcenter.org 
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OUR 5TH YEAR 
WITHOUT A FEE INCREASE 
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